
REPORT OF AUDIT COMMITTEE

(Meeting held on 28 June 2016)

1. AUDIT COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT – 2015/16 (MINUTE NO. 16 – 
28 June 2016)

The attached report summarises work carried out by the Audit Committee during the 
2015/16 municipal year.

The Chartered Institute of Public Finance and Accountancy (CIPFA) good practice 
recommends that an annual report is produced setting out the work that the Audit 
Committee has undertaken during the preceding year, and that it be submitted to the 
full Council. 

It is hoped that this report will help illustrate the breadth of work undertaken, and the 
assurances it gives, and the Audit Committee is pleased to present it to all members 
for their information.

Cllr A D O’Sullivan
Chairman


